
Pan Sebastia Rehabilitation Union 
P.O. ox 198 ladison Square Station 
New York, ~Y 10010 

Dear Sirs: 

August 20, 1973 

We most gratefully acknowledge your generou donation 
of $249.00 made to the Armenian Diocese for the purchase 
of a new adding machine. It was a very thoughtfu gift for 
something our office needed very badly. 

We deeply appreciate your kindness and cons deration. 

JA:ea 

Sincerely , 

Jack Antrcassian 
Executive Director 


